
 

 
BARROW U.R.C. PRIMARY SCHOOL 
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e-mail: office@barrow.lancs.sch.uk 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Next Friday 17th May we are going to have a water day. A 

day to think about those who don't have clean water. Mr 

Roland Halewood is coming to our assembly to help us launch 

water day. He is in Rotary and is our Town Crier. 

 

 Please can everyone come to school in blue & donate a £1. 

The water at dinner time is going to be 'dirty' coloured but 

safe to drink! In the afternoon we hope to have some games 

involving racing with water. So we may get a little wet.  

 

We will also be having a cake sale. If you can donate any 

‘blue buns’ or buns with blue icing we would be grateful. 

Cookery club are also making blue buns on Thursday. Please 

bring 50p to buy a bun too. 

 

 
 

By Martha & Shawn CL4    
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